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 8 March 2013 
Dear Resident / Business Owner,  
 
I am writing to advise that there will be a short-term closure of Lander Road at the Southern Expressway from 6am on Saturday 
16 March 2013 until 4pm on Monday 18 March 2013 for works for the Southern Expressway Duplication project.  
 
This temporary closure will enable final works at the Lander Road arch under the expressway to be completed. 
 
The works will involve the installation of spandrel walls and wing walls (which form part of the arch structure). The diagram below 
shows these elements. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Should we encounter any unforseen delays or adverse weather during these works we be required to continue into Tuesday 19 
March 2013. If this occurs, advice will be provided via Variable Message Signs (VMS).  
 
During the closure vehicles will be detoured via Young Street or Seacombe Road.  
 
Pedestrians and cyclists will be detoured via Young Street or Majors Road on Saturday 16 and Sunday 17 March 2013. On 
Monday 18 March (and Tuesday 19 March if works are undertaken) pedestrian and cyclist access will be available on Lander 
Road and no detour is required. 
 
All detours will be clearly marked.   
 
Majors Road will be closed at the Southern Expressway bridge from 13 March 2013 until November 2013 and therefore cannot 
be used as an alternative route during this short-term closure of Lander Road.  
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Work will be undertaken between 6am and 7pm (weather permitting). At times, it may be necessary for crews to work outside of 
these times.  
 
If you have any concerns, questions or require any further information about this road closure, please don’t hesitate to contact the 
project team by email at SEDenquiries@bajvsed.com.au or by calling 1300 626 097.   
 
The project team thanks you for your patience and understanding during these important infrastructure works. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 
Danny Parkinson  
Project Director, Baulderstone Abigroup Joint Venture  
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